
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2024 

 

Dear 217 Families,  

 

I want to thank everyone for a successful opening month! During my walkthroughs I have 

observed our students engaged and happy to be back in the building. I am thrilled to 

announce that once again we will host First and Second Fridays for parents to engage in the 

learning process alongside your child.  

 

We kick this year off with celebrating the vision boards your child worked on during the first 

few weeks of school. Please join us this Friday, October 11th for grades K,1, and 2, and Friday, 

October 18th for grades 3,4, and 5. Doors will open at 8:10 for parents to make their way to 

their child’s classroom for a gallery walk and an opportunity to view their amazing creations. 

Attached are two tickets that must be presented to enter the building. If you do not have 

your ticket, you will have to wait in a separate line and be checked in by one of our school 

aides. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Robert E. Bonilla  

 

 

 


